
 This month, we’ll focus on being friendly, gener-

ous, and considerate. Our Huskies will learn about 
kindness through “Start with Hello Week,” activities 

and literature lessons featuring the stories: The Golden 
Rule by Ilene Cooper and Be Kind by Pat Miller. These 

stories highlight the importance of service, kindness 
and caring for others. 

 FBISD strives for all graduates to be COMPAS-
SIONATE CITIZENS—our Madden Huskies are trailblazing 

and leading by example! 

Counselor Connection 
Madden  Elementary     September 2025 

Gifted and Talented Information 

The referral window is now open!!  Please click the 
link below to refer your child for GT testing.  FBISD 

is accepting GT referrals online from  

August 12th -September 30th. 

Please click the link below to refer your 
child. 

https://gt.fortbendisd.com/ 
 

https://gt.fortbendisd.com/

